
 

DOWNTOWN FIRE 
 

(March 31, 2016) The following information pertains to last night’s downtown fire. As it 

becomes available, more information will be provided. 

 The downtown is open for business. 

 Access to downtown off Commercial Street is not currently available. Detour signs in 

place. 

 Please avoid the fire site to allow responders to work. The fire is currently under 

investigation. At this time, the cause has not been determined. 


